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February 11, 1980

EF2-47,359

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations 5),3q|Region III

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Subject: 10CFR50.55(e) on Damaged Penetrations at
Enrico Fermi Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 2-
Additional Information

References: o USNRC Letter of January 9, 1980, from
Mr. G. Fiorelli to Mr. E. Hines

o Edison memorandum EF2-47,742 of February 5,
1980

o Edison letter EF2-47,612 to Tube Turns,
January 22, 1980

This letter confirms our telephone call from Mr. Hans Ebner to
Mr. Frank Jablonski on February 8, 1980 The penetration assembly
manufacturer, Tube Turns, estimates that their review and evaluation
of the misaligned assemblies will be completed March 1, 1980. Detroit
Edison will submit a final report on this matter which will include
the disposition of each assembly,

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please centact us.

Sincerely yours,

.' J-lu
W. . Fahrner
Project Manager
Enrico Fermi Unit 2

WJF/HE/1m

cc: Mr. John G. Davis
Acting Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Inspection Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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